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Department of Public Health  
 
 
 

Department Contract Representative  Lisa Ordaz, Contracts Unit 

Telephone Number (909) 388-0222 

 
 

Contractor  St. Mary Medical Center 

Contractor Representative Sherry Speece-Benstein 

Telephone Number (760) 242-2311 

Contract Term 11/01/2020 through 10/31/2025 

Original Contract Amount $0 

Amendment Amount $0 

Total Contract Amount $0 

Cost Center Not Applicable 

 
 

Briefly describe the general nature of the contract:       
 
 
 

Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with St. Mary Medical Center for the continuity of care of 
Federally Qualified Health Center (FQHC) patients, for an initial one-year period effective November 1, 
2020, which includes automatic renewals for four successive one-year periods.  The MOU allows for 
the exchange of information and procedures for FQHC patients admitted to St. Mary Medical Center. 
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Adam Ebright, County Counsel   Jennifer Mulhall-Daudel, HS Contracts   Corwin Porter, Director 
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